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SCHOOL OF AERONAUTICS AND ASTRONAUTICS 
Neil Armstrong Hall of Engineering 
701 West Stadium Avenue, West Lafayette, IN, 47907-2045 
Office: 765-494-9364     

October 29, 2022 

Jay Akridge, Ph.D. 
Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Diversity 

Re: Proposal for Name Change of Department of Human Development and Family Studies 

Dear Provost Akridge, 

On behalf of the Academic Organization Committee (AOC), I am pleased to provide our review of 
the proposal from Valerie Knopik, Head of the Department of Human Development and Family 
Studies. The proposal requests to change the name from Department of Human Development 
and Family Studies to Department of Human Development and Family Science. A one-page 
memo describing the reasoning for the proposed changes was provided to the committee.  

The reasoning provided for the name change is sound and convincing, and the overwhelming 
majority of faculty in HDFS voted in support of the proposal. The members of the AOC discussed 
the proposal and only had one question, which Prof. Knopik promptly answered to the committee’s 
satisfaction. Therefore, the Academic Organization Committee supports the proposal and 
recommends that it be accepted. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the AOC chair. 

Sincerely, 

Sally Bane, Ph.D. 
Chair, Academic Organization Committee 

cc. Members of the Academic Organization Committee
Ashley Bellet 
Nancy Edwards 
Libby Richards 
Mark Wilson 
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